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NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE & PROPERTY SALE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4800 Woods Avenue 
Road Closure & Removal of Highway 
Dedication (4800 Woods Ave) Bylaw No. 
2017-014 

The above noted Road Closure Bylaw will serve to 
close and remove the road dedication from an 
approximately 218 m2 portion of property marked 
CLOSED ROAD and shown outlined in bold black on 
the adjacent map. 
The District of Summerland also gives notice of its 
intention to sell the simple title of the Closed Road 
Lands to Fabkec Holdings Ltd. The Closed Road 
Lands are adjacent to, and will be consolidated 
with, the purchaser’s lands legally described as Lot 
6, DL 488, ODYD, Plan 19309. The sale value of the 
Closed Road Lands is $27,000. 
 

More information:  
The District of Summerland invites anyone who 
considers themselves affected by the Road Closure 
Bylaw to submit written comments no later than 
4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 12, 2017 or make 
presentation at the June 12, 2017 Regular Council 
meeting.   

Any inquiries concerning the proposed road 
closure should be addressed to Jeremy Denegar, 
Director of Corporate Services via email to 
corporateofficer@summerland.ca no later than 
4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 12, 2017. 

 

 

HAVE 
YOUR 
SAY:  

13211 Henry Ave., PO Box 159 
Summerland BC V0H 1Z0 
 
corporateofficer@summerland.ca  
 
Attend the Regular Council 
meeting on Monday, June 12, 2017 
at 7:00 p.m. 
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